
Good afternoon everyone,  
 
I am so happy to be able to let you know that school will start next week.  On Monday, 
September 22 you do NOT need to come to school.  Most have you have already confirmed 
with our secretary, Sharon, that you are still attending Roy Stibbs.  If you have not confirmed 
attendance with Sharon please send her an email (skassian@sd43.bc.ca) or call the office 604 
939 2486 (there is an answering machine if you call after office hours).  
 

 On Tuesday, September 23rd and Wednesday, September 24th your child will attend 
school for the morning at 8:45 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  

 Please come in the front doors and there will be teachers to direct you “Crayon Court” 
where you will meet the Kindergarten teachers. 

 On Thursday, September 25th, Friday, September 26th there are NO classes for 
kindergarten students.  The teachers take this time to meet individually with each family.  

 Kindergarten students and their parents will be invited to the school for 20 min. 
“Welcoming Conversation” with your child’s kindergarten teacher on Thursday 
September 25th and Friday September 26th.  

 You will be able to sign up for your welcoming conversation on Wednesday, September 
24th when you pick your child up at 12:00 p.m.   

 On Monday, September 29th the children will be in school for the full day (8:45 a.m.-3:00 
p.m.).   

 

I am really excited to welcome you to our community and I look forward to getting to know you 
and your family! 
 

Tricia Tipper 
Principal 
Roy Stibbs Elementary 
600 Fairview Street 
Coquitlam, V3J 4A7 
604.939.2486 
 

ttipper@sd43.bc.ca  
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